
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of January 5, 2015 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 5TH 
 

MON       TUES           WED            THURS             FRI___ 
A Day      B Day/        A  Day          B Day             A Day/ 
               Advisory                      Advisory 

 
 

NEASC Committee Meetings  
Wednesday, January 14, 2015 @ 2:15 

 
Next PTO Meeting (POSTPONED):  

Spelling Bee Planning Meeting 
Tuesday, January 13th @ 6:30 pm in the Great Hall 

PTO Social from 6 to 6:30 pm  
SPELLING TEAMS & SPONSORS ARE NEEDED! 

 
NEXT FENCING MEET! 

MSMHS @ Norwich Free Academy 
NFA @ 6:30 pm 

Thursday, January 8, 2015 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

 

HUEG RECEIVES $64,000 SCHOLARSHIP TO N.U.!  
 
 

LISBON, CT - Our newest Fish Tale Offi-
cial student is Kamdin Hueg from Lisbon, 
CT. Kamdin found out over the winter 
break that he received a $64,000 aca-
demic merit scholarship to his top 
choice school, Norwich University.    

Kamdin will follow last year’s graduate, 
Chase Lettrich to Norwich University in 
located in Northfield, Vermont. Kamdin 
plans on majoring in Criminal Justice and 
hopes to be involved with the ROTC pro-
gram at Norwich University.  Kamdin is 
an honor roll student who is a Varsity 

letter winner for the MSMHS Fencing 
Team. In addition, Kamdin has served on 
the MSMHS Student Council and is a mem-
ber of the Young Marines program.  

Congrats to Kamdin! 

GROTON, CT - Sometimes the stars align and a handshake agree-
ment works. The MSMHS Prom originally scheduled for Thursday, 
May 28 will now be on Friday, May 29 for the same cost!  
  

Over the break, Dr. Spera contacted the event planner and re-
minded her about the handshake agreement they made last May. 
The agreement was that MSMHS could reserve the Friday (5-29) 
after the original scheduled date if there was no wedding planned 
on that date as of January 2015. To the surprise of all, Waters 
Edge agreed to move the date for no cost! Known as one of the 
top wedding locations in CT, the price of the ballroom on Friday 
and Saturday is 400% more than the MSMHS prom. 
 

Get your tuxedos and dresses ready juniors and seniors for 
MSMHS PROM on FRIDAY, MAY 29th!!  

 

PTO Meeting Postponed Due to Forecast 
The early forecast for tomorrow afternoon into the even-
ing hours call for snow and a bone chilling, wind chill below 
zero. To play it safe, we are moving the PTO meeting to the 
following Tuesday, January 13th at 6:30 pm in the Great 
Hall. Please join us at 6 pm for light refreshments and ap-
petizers.  Hope to see you all there!    

NEW DATE! PROM MOVED TO FRIDAY, MAY 29 AT WATER’S EDGE! 

It’s Winter Formal Time!! Tickets on Sale for the January 16th Gala 
The 4th Annual MSMHS Winter Formal is on Friday, January 16th from 7 to 10 pm. Tickets will be on sale in the morn-
ing and at lunches in the main office. Tickets are $10 a piece and include light dinner! If any families are in need of finan-
cial assistance, please call or email Dr. Spera. We want all of our students  to have the opportunity to attend the dance!  


